
Event Date

Easter Monday – Bank Holiday (Nursery closed) 1st April  

Start of summer term 8th April  

Eid al-Fitr 10th April 
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We hope you all enjoyed 

your Mother’s Day gifts 

and treats. We hope you 

all have a very special day 

and thank you to everyone 

who was able to make our 

Mother’s Day tea!

Mother’s Day

Dates for your diary

We all enjoyed celebrating

Horley Toad Hall’s 20th

Birthday!

We hope you enjoyed the

yummy cake made by Gemma.

Thank you to everyone who

sent in pictures or a message, I

hope you have all seen the

wonderful video that has been

put onto Facebook celebrating

the last 20 years. We tried to

include as many memories as

possible.

We will be joining in with Earth Day

this year to help raise awareness

of the environmental problems that

we face.

Please could you bring in any

clean recycling items, such as

cereal boxes, milk cartons or

cardboard tubes. The children will

be using these to first learn about

what we do with our recycling

materials before then using them

in their own creative structures and

creative artwork.

Horley’s 20th Birthday! Earth Day - 22nd April 



Hedgehogs

Kind regards

Kerry Webb
Manager

Toad Hall Nursery – Horley

horley@Toadhall-nursery.co.uk

www.toadhall-nursery.co.uk

Hedgehogs had lots of 

fun dressing up for World 

Book Day! 

They shared lots of 

different stories 

throughout the day that 

the children had brought 

in. 

The staff brought in their 

favourite children’s stories 

from when they were little 

and shared these with all 

the children. 

Changing weather
As we move into the nicer 

sunny days please make sure 

your child has a sun hat and 

sun cream if they are not 

using our nursery suncream. 

Thank you ☺

Owls

Owls got creative for Red 

Nose Day and made their 

very own red noses! The 

children were able to use 

the scissors to cut out their 

own nose, and then 

decorated it with their 

choice of glitter and paint. 

Look how sparkly they are!  

Little Toads 
Little toads have been 

exploring animals of all 

shapes and sizes, from little 

bugs, and farm animals to

big zoo animals! 

The children have 

explored taking care of 

the animals, through their 

play. From feeding them, 

giving them a bath and 

helping to build different 

habitats for them to live. 

mailto:horley@Toadhall-nursery.co.uk
mailto:horley@toadhall-nursery.co.uk

	Slide 1
	Slide 2

